
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Jack Sargent MS  

Chair, Petitions Committee 

 

 

Date: 9 December 2022  

Subject: Petition P-06-1291 Hold an enquiry into the corporate takeover of the veterinary profession in 
Wales 

Dear Jack, 

Thank you for your letter dated 1 November about the petition above. The Committee noted its 
content at its meeting on 9 November.  

The Committee’s work programme during the autumn and spring terms has been largely committed 
to legislative scrutiny. Nevertheless, when we next have an opportunity to consider our future work 
programme, I will ensure that consideration is given to any work the Committee may usefully be able 
to undertake in relation to the topic of the petition. 

Kind regards, 

 

Paul Davies MS 

Chair: Economy, Trade and Rural Affairs Committee 
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